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Cedar Grove, WV- 4:57 am Deputies with the Kanawha County Sheriff’s Office responded to the area of Britt Hollow Rd. and East Dupont Avenue to investigate an incident in which a pedestrian was struck.  A 39-year-old female was found to have sustained a leg injury due to being struck by a vehicle pulling a trailer.  The victim had been walking west on East Dupont Avenue when she was struck by the vehicle, also travelling west.  The victim was taken to a local hospital for treatment.

West Virginia State Police, along with the assistance of witnesses, located the driver and striking vehicle on I-77 South.  Deputies responded to that location and obtained a statement from the driver indicating the driver didn’t have knowledge that a pedestrian had been struck.  Currently, the investigating deputies have not filed criminal charges.  
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